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We acknowledge the traditional owners and
custodians of this land. 

We pay our respect to elders past, present,
and future.

They hold the story, hope, and dream for all.
We affirm the wisdom of this ancient culture.

It reminds us that God’s Word is
 part of the whole of creation. 

ony. 

 Re-opens this
Wednesday

July 26th 

School closed
on Friday 28th

July.



Dear families, parishioners, and friends,
 

This week we used our beautiful and well-
appointed new creative space to showcase the

unique pieces created by your talented
children under the supporting eye of Clare

Shannon our visual arts teacher. 
We hope that you enjoyed the work. 

On Monday Mrs. Byrne and I visited Sacred
Heart College to look over the theatre facility

which SHC is generously allowing us to use for
our school production, Safari. The momentum
and excitement is building as we are getting

closer to our performance dates! The children
are talking excitedly about their costumes and
parts. Make sure you have the dates noted in
your calendars and make contact with Mrs.

Byrne if you have any wonderings.
 

Our teachers supported by their ESO are
emersed in our core purpose of teaching and
learning. Term overviews have been sent out
which give families details of what is being

taught in each specific year. Please take time to
read these as they are very informative and

assist with dates, and events, and support your
child's learning. Another great place to visit is

your child's Seesaw posts.  This is a 'live' 
up-to-date tool that each year level is using

which shows you samples of your child's work.
Teachers are enjoying meeting with you for

your parent-teacher meetings. We hope that
you are finding them informative and know
that you can always make time to meet with

teachers at any point over the year if you feel
the need to. It is great to see families viewing
the art expo while waiting for their meetings. 

As we continue to enjoy some winter sun, I
hope that you have a pleasant weekend. May

your interactions with your children be
positive and engaging so that you can see the

fine young people that your children are, 
just as we do. 

This is a reminder that Friday, July 28th is a
pupil-free day. Our staff will be working with
MACS staff to evaluate our progress with our

school improvement goals as part of the 
four-yearly review process.

Our next newsletter will go out on 4th August
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the Principal
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Dear Jesus,
We are  wired  to create, to

dream and design, to innovate
and invent, to discover, to lead

with new ideas, to set the
trends and even blaze a new
path. May we, through our

artistic expressions, creatively
communicate your heart of
love, mercy, and grace to a

world that needs you.
Amen

Our year 5 students' families will have received their
Naplan results today. Year 3 students' results will be
sent home on Monday. We congratulate our students

who overall performed strongly across the areas
assessed via this platform.

Our results indicated that we are:
-above the state average in Yr. 3 reading, conventions

of language & numeracy.
-at the higher end of the State average for reading

and numeracy in Yr. 5 and above average for
Language Conventions. 

We are yet to hear what the national average is. 
We will examine our results thoroughly in the 
coming weeks which will inform our planning.

You can click on the link below to read about the
revised Naplan platform:

Herald Sun - CLEARER TEST WILL IDENTIFY
STUDENTS WHO NEED HELP

 

Naplan Results

School closed on Friday 28th

https://edition.pagesuite.com/popovers/dynamic_article_popover.aspx?artguid=3fcf019a-ee7e-4836-be2f-b664fcfba0bb


Wellbeing for Learning
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Most of our teaching staff have completed the Berry St training.
The Berry Street Education Model (BSEM) equips schools with

practical, classroom-based strategies to increase the engagement
of all students, including those with complex, unmet learning
needs. Our teachers start each day with circle time, a positive

primer, and prayer which builds connectedness and sets the tone
for the day.

This education model enables schools to support students’ 
self-regulation, relationships, and well-being to increase student

engagement and significantly improve academic achievement.
Click below to read more about the model.

 
 
 

Child Safe Standards

Garden Club :
THANK YOU

Meagan!

After several years of running
our garden club Meagan

Stewart now needs time to
devote to other aspects of her

life. We sincerely thank
Meagan for the inspiration she

has ignited in our students
through her passion and

creative experiences offered
while she ran this much loved

program. Meagan has been
supported by a team of helpful
parents who will continue to

do this however we are calling
for a volunteer or volunteers

who would like to co-ordinate
garden club. Please email me if
you are keen. You will be given
all the support you will need! 

St Ambrose School complies with the
eleven child safe standards set by

Ministerial Order no 1359. Click on
the link below for a summary of

these standards and how we meet
them.

 
How St Ambrose meets 
the child safe standards.

 
V O L U N T E E R

B E R R Y  S T R E E T  M O D E L

https://www.sawoodend.catholic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/How-St-Ambrose-meets-the-child-safe-standards.pptx
https://www.sawoodend.catholic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/How-St-Ambrose-meets-the-child-safe-standards.pptx
https://www.sawoodend.catholic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/How-St-Ambrose-meets-the-child-safe-standards.pptx
https://www.berrystreet.org.au/what-we-do/education-services/berry-street-education-model
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Learning Culture 
at St Ambrose

St Ambrose School
Information Evening 

On Wednesday evening Mrs. Geisler and 
I facilitated an information session for 

those who may be interested in enrolling
their child at our school. 

Mike Boudrie attended as a parent and
member of our SAC. Our aim is to 

support prospective families to make 
an informed choice when considering 
their options before making the very
important decision of where to send 

their child to school. We are starting to 
plan for next year so if you know anyone

who may be interested in sending 
their child to St. Ambrose please tell them 

to make contact with our office. 
We thank Mike for making the time 

to attend this meeting. 

The Horizons of Hope vision for learners in
Catholic schools outlined below inspires the
culture we create through our relationships

at our school. 
•We believe that everyone in our school

community is a learner.
•We believe that learning best happens when

we have trusting relationships. 
•We believe that a culture that is inclusive

and respectful creates the best learning
environment.

 



                       Bronwyn Phillips 
                       Principal
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Student Initiatives
 Pom Pom Club

It is great to see our young students using
their intitiative as well as having the

confidence to organise and facilitate hobby
options. Pictured above are our keen

students showing others how to make pom
poms. If you have any old balls of wool that
you would like to donate to this cause they
will be gratefully accepted. Just drop them

off at the office. Thank you.

Tuesday 29th August at 2.00 pm
Please add the above date to your calendar if
you would like to attend our Father's and/or

significant person's celebration. We will
begin by hosting afternoon tea in the hall
which will be followed by a special prayer

and games in the classroom with your
children. 

 

Father's Day Celebration
Come dressed in your

FOOTY COLOURS!

Book Week Parade 
Save the date!

This year we will be having our book
week parade on Monday, August

28th at 9.00 am on the hardcourts.
(weather permitting) We invite

families to stay and enjoy this popular
and colourful event. We encourage
our students to be resourceful and

create their costume with items they
already have.



Prep K   Scarlett AG for amazing work sounding out words in her writing.
Prep K   Sailor C for writing her name on her work with beautiful handwriting and correct letter 
               formation.
Prep K   Skylar C for wonderful work sounding out words in her reading.  Keep it up!
1/2CM   Alice L for her beautiful handwriting! Excellent.
1/2CM   Charlie P for trying so hard in everything he does.
1/2R       Jacques B for showing resilience in school situations.
1/2R       Myles L for always treating others with respect.
3/4M     Oliver S for reflecting on his own writing to make it even better.
3/4M     Emrys G for sharing his knowledge in a kind manner.
3/4O     Jackson G-S for showing all of our positive behaviours when taking care of our yard.
3/4O     Joseph O for beginning his term with a responsible and resilient attitude.
5/6M     Catalina S for her knowledge of factors and multiples - Fantastic!
5/6M     Alexandra M for always being prepared to share her knowledge and writing with 
               our class.
5/6P      Isla W for being a kind and caring classmate.
5/6P      Audrey C for being a responsible class member.

PBL Bronze Award - 20 Bee Gotcha Tickets
Bill R, Toby C, James B & Leo W
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Student News

Student Awards

2 4  J u n e    E t h a n  C

2 7  J u n e    C a e l l a n  B

2 7  J u n e    J a m e s  K

2 7  J u n e    A i d a n  S

2 8  J u n e    T o r a  C

1 0  J u l y    H a m i s h  F

1 6  J u l y    E l i s e  M

1 7  J u l y    M o l l i e  H

S S V  S o c c e r
 

O n  T h u r s d a y  t h e  1 3 t h  I  w e n t  t o
a  S S V  ( S c h o o l  S p o r t s  V i c t o r i a )

s o c c e r  t r i a l  a t  t h e  D a r e b i n
S p o r t s  C e n t r e .  

A l r e a d y  m a k i n g  i t  t o  t h e  s t a t e
t r i a l ,  I  s a d l y  d i d  n o t  m a k e  t h e
c u t .  I  r e c e i v e d  a n  e m a i l  t h a t

n i g h t  s a y i n g  t h a t  I  w a s
u n s u c c e s s f u l  i n  m a k i n g  i t  t o

t h e  n e x t  t r i a l .  
T h e r e  w e r e  a b o u t  6 0  g i r l s  a t
t h e  t r i a l ,  w h o  w e r e  m o s t l y  i n
g r a d e  6 .  A n d  a f t e r  t h e  t r i a l

t h e y  w o u l d  b e  c u t t i n g  i t  d o w n
t o  o n l y  4 0  g i r l s .  M a k i n g  i t  t h i s
f a r  w a s  a  b i g  a c h i e v e m e n t  f o r

m e  a n d  I  a m  h o p i n g  t o  t r i a l
a g a i n  n e x t  y e a r  a n d  g o  o n e

f u r t h e r  b y  r e p r e s e n t i n g
V i c t o r i a .

 
B Y  A V A  5 / 6 M
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It'sIt's
tonight!tonight!



5/6M  FEATURE
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Erin BrassErin Brass

12Mental Health & Wellbeing

F I X E D  V E R S U S  G R O W T H  M I N D S E T S
 

U t i l i s i n g  t h e  B e r r y  S t  e d u c a t i o n  c u r r i c u l u m ,  i n  G r a d e s  5  &
6 ,  w e  h a v e  b e e n  e x p l o r i n g  t h e  d i f f e r e n c e  b e t w e e n  a  f i x e d
a n d  a  g r o w t h  m i n d s e t  a n d  h o w  t h e s e  m a y  i m p a c t  u s  i n  o u r
l e a r n i n g .  T h e  s t u d e n t s  a r e  b e g i n n i n g  t o  c r e a t e  t h e i r  o w n

i d e a s  o f  w h a t  a  g r o w t h  m i n d s e t  m a y  l o o k  a n d  s o u n d  l i k e .  I
h a v e  b e e n  i m p r e s s e d  b y  h o w  m a n y  o f  t h e m  r e m i n d e d  m e

“ m i s t a k e s  h e l p  u s  l e a r n ” .  
O v e r  t h e  n e x t  f e w  w e e k s  t h e  s t u d e n t s  w i l l  b e  e x p l o r i n g  w h a t

a r e a s  o f  t h e i r  l e a r n i n g  t h e y  m a y  w a n t  t o  i m p r o v e  a n d  w h a t
g r o w t h  m i n d s e t s  c o u l d  s u p p o r t  t h e m  i n  t h a t .  

 
B e l o w  i s  a  g u i d e  t o  g r o w t h  m i n d s e t s  f o r  p a r e n t s .  S o m e

i d e a s  o f  l a n g u a g e  t o  u s e  a t  h o m e  i n  s u p p o r t  o f  y o u r  c h i l d ’ s
l e a r n i n g .  
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For all Faith & Family related matters, please email:  nicole.sherlockbyrne@sawoodend.catholic.edu.au

JOIN THE CELEBRATION OF ALL THINGS 

Faith & Family

Faith & Family 14

G O S P E L  R E F L E C T I O N  
S O W I N G  G E N E R O U S L Y  ( M A T T H E W

1 3 : 1 - 2 3 )
S T  A M B R O S E  P A R I S H  N E W S L E T T E R

L O V I N G  C R E A T O R  
O P E N  O U R  E Y E S  A N D  E A R S  T O  T H E  P R E S E N C E  O F  Y O U R  H O L Y  S P I R I T .
M A Y  T H E  S E E D S  O F  Y O U R  W O R D  S C A T T E R E D  A M O N G  U S  T H I S  M O R N I N G

F A L L  O N  F E R T I L E  S O I L .
M A Y  T H E Y  T A K E  R O O T  I N  O U R  H E A R T S  A N D  L I V E S ,

A N D  P R O D U C E  A N  A B U N D A N T  H A R V E S T
O F  G O O D  W O R D S  A N D  D E E D S .  

W E  M A K E  T H I S  P R A Y E R  T H R O U G H  C H R I S T  O U R  L O R D .  
A M E N  

 

S U N D A Y  3 0 T H  J U L Y  -  S A C R A M E N T  O F  E U C H A R I S T  C O M M I T M E N T  M A S S  -  1 1 A M
T H U R S D A Y  3 R D  A U G U S T  -  S A C R A M E N T  O F  E U C H A R I S T  P R E P A R A T I O N  E V E N I N G  -  6 . 3 0  - 7 . 3 0 P M   

W E D N E S D A Y  1 6 T H  A U G U S T  O R  W E D N E S D A Y  2 3 R D  A U G U S T  -  S A C R A M E N T  O F  E U C H A R I S T
C A N D I D A T E  P R E P A R A T I O N  -  1 1 . 4 5  -  1 2 . 4 5 P M

S U N D A Y  2 0 T H  A U G U S T  O R  S U N D A Y  2 7 T H  A U G U S T  -  S A C R A M E N T  O F  E U C H A R I S T  M A S S  -  1 1 A M

I M P O R T A N T  T E R M  3  F A I T H  D A T E S :
 

 

W O N D E R I N G :  
 

“ T H E  L I F E  O F  J E S U S  I S  A  L I F E  F O R
O T H E R S .  I T  I S  A  L I F E  O F  S E R V I C E ”

—  P O P E  F R A N C I S
 

mailto:nicole.sherlockbyrne@sawoodend.catholic.edu.au
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MYsZqQ_Dj4GQmJ0PYVF0MIWC4-fS9JV2/view?pli=1
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MYsZqQ_Dj4GQmJ0PYVF0MIWC4-fS9JV2/view?pli=1
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MYsZqQ_Dj4GQmJ0PYVF0MIWC4-fS9JV2/view?pli=1
https://files.ecatholic.com/25471/bulletins/20230723.pdf?t=1689913900000
https://quotefancy.com/pope-francis-quotes
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